

Dear MH2Supporters,

## Start the countdown clock!

I'm writing you today with a full heart. Last night, after months away, the Malta House Board of Directors convened for an informal meeting at MH2, our new home. It's almost unrecognizable inside from where we started and I was thrilled to see how energized our volunteer leadership is about how far we've come. I could almost see the dreams in their eyes as they envisioned mothers being welcomed with outstretched arms, hearts and spirits being nourished in the peace-filled chapel, babies playing in the nursery and beautiful outdoor space, and lightbulbs going off in the community room where our classes will take place.

We are a little more than four months away from moving into our new space on West Rocks Road, although we will wait until we get a little closer to set an official date. (You'll be the first to know!) When we began imagining this over 5 years ago, it was a lofty goal that I'm not sure everyone completely believed could happen! Now, it is nearly real.

After taking a brief hiatus from active fundraising during the COVID summer, we are ready to gear up again to achieve the final dollars we need to complete the project. In early September, we will launch a large-scale public phase, asking more than 5,000 supporters to make a gift. We will also continue our major fundraising work, to raise the remaining \$800,000 we need. If you know of friends or family who may be interested in helping us get over the goal line, please give me a call.

Hundreds of babies have taken their first steps at Malta House and their mothers have taken their own scary, giant leaps toward independence at the same time. After 22 years, our hallways are overflowing with the accomplishments of residents past and present. Thank you for helping us provide them the space, safety, grace and room to grow.

Click here for a video tour of our construction progress!



**Thank you** for giving us the support we need to start our new home. We have so much to be grateful for.

With gratitude and love,

Carey



## **Malta House**

5 Prowitt Street | Norwalk, CT 06855 www.maltahouse.org

You received this email because you signed up on our website or donated to our home.

<u>Unsubscribe</u>